
JOINT MANAGEMENT TEAM 

 

THURSDAY 14 APRIL 2011 

 

MINUTES 

 

Present: 
Councillor J Mallinson (Chair), Councillors, R Bloxham, G Ellis, M Bowman,  
J Geddes, J Bainbridge  

  

 D Crossley, J Meek, K Gerrard, C Liddle, P Mason, E Turner (for item 2) Sue 
Hoyle (Minutes)  

  

Apologies: Cllr M Mitchelson, M Mooney, A Culleton  

 

JMT 44/11 JMT MINUTES – 31 March 2011 

The minutes of the JMT meeting on 31st March 2011 were agreed as a true and accurate record.   
 
J Meek gave a quick update with regard to JMT 39/11 and Members asked if there was an update 
with regard to JMT 40/11 K Gerrard confirmed a further update paper would be brought to a future 
JMT. 
 

JMT 45/11 ENTERPRISE ZONES 

J Meek briefed JMT on her information note she had put together for the meeting with regard to 
Enterprise Zones this facilitated a discussion on clusters as well as single sites that could best 
reach the desired criteria.  
 
Any expression of interest for an Enterprise Zone should be submitted to Government by the end 
of the month and Cumbria LEP will decide at its meeting on 19 April 2011 which area from 
Cumbria should be put forward to Government.   
 

JMT 46/11 WELFARE REFORM BILL  

A presentation on the Welfare Reform Bill was given to JMT by Elaine Turner and she responded 
to Members questions. 
 
Key dates will be brought to a future JMT with regard to the next steps and support needed in 
implementing the changes. 

ACTION: P Mason 
  

JMT 47/11 COMMISSIONING PROCESS FOR GP / PUBLIC HEALTH  

K Gerrard presented to JMT his paper on Public Health Reforms and GP Commissioning this 
formed the basis of a discussion on the main proposals for future public health reform and the role 
of local authorities and Carlisle City Council as changes in structures and delivery of public health 
reforms are introduced. 
 

JMT 48/11 FORWARD PLAN OF EXECUTIVE DECISIONS 

Cllr Bloxham referred to KD.015/11 Parking Connect.  He commented that Cumbria County 
Council had made no progression with this at present.  He also raised concern that this could cost 
the Authority more than was anticipated. 

 

JMT 49/11 FORWARD PLAN OF JMT 

J Meek informed JMT that she had received a decision with regard to Regional Growth Fund and 
she would put a report together about the Old Town Hall for the meeting of JMT on 26 May. 



ACTION: J Meek 
 

JMT 50/11 ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Cllr Ellis raised that due to safety reasons the Guild Hall would be closed this season to allow 
safety work to be done at the site.  He informed JMT that all artefacts had been removed from the 
building and stored elsewhere while the site is worked on. 
 

 


